
 Medina Mustang Band Boosters 

 January 6, 2025 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:04pm 

 The minutes of the December meeting were read and reviewed by the attending 
 Boosters. A motion to accept the December minutes was made by Misty Reese and 
 seconded by Celeste Stahl-Balaban. The motion was carried. 

 Treasurer's Report - Diana Baker 
 ●  Beginning Balance November 20, 2024 $48,265.46 
 ●  Expenses for the month of December $3,364.35 
 ●  Ending balance as of December 31, 2024 $44,923.75 

 A motion to accept the November treasurer's report was made by Celeste 
 Stahl-Balaban and seconded by Mike Dreyfus. The motion was carried. 

 Director's Report - Mr. Jaeger 

 ●  Thank you for attending the concerts.  We hope that you can hear the 
 improvements. 

 ●  Musical rehearsals began on Friday. 
 ●  Varsity Winterguard will be having a preview night on January 14th at 7:00 at 

 Wise.  The guard has moved down to the A1 class. 
 ●  Information regarding the spring trip will be sent via Parent Square.  Boosters, 

 staff and students that are attending will all be paying $300 each. 
 ●  Spring sign ups are coming soon.  Rehearsals will not be held until after the 

 musical. 
 ●  Anyone interested in chaperoning the trip must notify Mr. Jaeger by the end of 

 the week. 
 ●  Upcoming Events 

 ○  1/18 Springville Griffith- Varsity only 
 ○  1/25 Orchard Park- Both groups 
 ○  2/1 Batavia- Both groups 
 ○  2/1 Pizza Sale 
 ○  2/8 Victor- Both groups 
 ○  2/15 WGI Regional Corning- Varsity only 
 ○  2/28 Basket Raffle 
 ○  3/7 ½ payment is due for spring trip 
 ○  3/8 Guard Home Show 



 ○  4/25 Remaining funds are due for spring trip 
 ○  6/6 & 7 Sherburn 

 Transportation - Nick Hartman 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Uniforms - Jen Lenhart and Misty Reese 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Chaperone Chairperson - Mindy Kenward 
 ●  Will discuss winterguard needs with Melissa and Katie. 

 Publicity Chairs - Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley 
 ●  Flyers are available for the pizza sale. 

 Student Accounts - Becky Rinker 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Script - Jen Lenhart 
 ●  Orders due at the February meeting. 

 President's Report - Crystal Elliott 
 ●  Pizza sale sign ups are available. 
 ●  Information regarding the basket raffle will be sent via Parent Square.  Each 

 family is responsible for providing either a basket with a value of $30 or send in 
 $30 and we will shop for a basket. 

 ●  Drop off dates will be 2/13, 2/18 and 2/24 in the high school lobby. 
 ●  Additional discount cards are available. 
 ●  We will be doing one final cash raffle prior to the last balance of the trip is due. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. Motion made by Kyle McMullen and seconded 
 by Diana Baker. Motions was carried. 

 There were 17 boosters present. 

 Next meeting is February 3, 2025 


